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Heller, Western Senators Work to Move BLM Headquarters to the West
Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) introduced legislation with other Western Senators, the Bureau of Land Management Headquarters Relocation Act. The legislation would authorize the move of the Bureau of Land Management’s (BLM) headquarters from Washington, D.C. to one of the following Western states: Alaska, Arizona, California, Colorado, Idaho, Montana, Nevada, New Mexico, Oregon, Utah, Washington, or Wyoming. 
Bringing the BLM headquarters to a Western state is both commonsense and good policy,” said Senator Heller. For example, 85% of Nevada’s land is owned by the Federal Government, and bringing decisions closer to home will improve our great state. Washington should always be listening to the voices of all Nevadans, and our legislation works toward that end.” 
###

[image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_fb.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_tw.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_yt.png]





image3.png




image4.png




image1.png




image2.png




